
Sign-In Frequently Asked Questions

● What time can I sign in my child for Children’s Ministry? All Kidz Life Classrooms open

up at 9:45

● What time does Registration Close on Sundays? Registration Closes at 10:30 but you

can sign your child up in classroom if you come after 10:30.

● What do I do if my child’s class is in the community building? If it’s before 10:30 we will

walk over to the community building as a class, if it’s after 10:30 you will have to escort

your child to the community building.

● Why do I have to sign my child in for Children’s Church? We have all children sign into

our children’s ministry as a safety precaution, to ensure that our staff and children ratio

meet state guidelines.

● Do I need to walk my older children to Children’s Ministry? While we encourage

parents to walk all children to their class, we require that parents walk any child 8 and

younger to their assigned class and all children in Kidz Life will need to be picked up by a

parent or a person 16 years or older during dismissal

● My daughter wants to be with her brother ,can she stay with him even though it’s not

the right class? I understand that completely but we ask that children go to their age

appropriate class. We have designed classes specifically to meet the needs of your child

and they probably will get more out of the class designed for their age

● I am running late to serve, my infant’s formula is in his bag can you make it for him?

We can feed your infant but KL doesn’t make formula or heat bottles or food.

● My child is hungry can he eat breakfast in the classroom. We strongly encourage you to

feed your child prior to coming to class due to space limitations. We offer continental

breakfast from 9:30- 9:45 and you are welcome to eat their breakfast in the café while it

is open and we do offer snacks for Our Toddler thru 12 year old classrooms each

Sunday

● I am nervous about leaving my child in children’s church, can I stay with him? Due to

safety reasons, we can’t allow people who do not serve in Kidz Life to stay in our

classrooms. Here in Kidz Life, we love our children and all our staff 18 years and older is

required to have background checks. Our goal is to make sure your child has fun while

learning about the word of God !



● Does Kidz Life have a cut off time to bring my child? While Kidz Life does not have a cut

off time, we encourage you to bring your child to class so they can participate in all

activities.

● Can my child bring outside toys, electronics, or games to Kidz Life? Kidz Life is not

responsible for any lost or damaged toys, electronics or games. We strongly encourage

that you keep those items with you. Our older children does have opportunity to bring in

these gadgets on special Sundays.


